
 

 
Northwest Local School District 

 
 

March 8, 2024 

N E W S  R E L E A S E  
NOTICE OF BOARD MEETING CHANGE OF LOCATION 

O.R.C. 3313.16 AND 121.22  
 

                In accordance with the Ohio Revised Code, the Northwest Local School District 

Board of Education hereby gives notice that the location of the regular meeting on March 11, 

2024, has been changed. The meeting will be now held in the Pleasant Run Elementary 

Cafeteria, 11780 Pippin Road, Cincinnati, OH 45231.  

 

Monday, March 11, 2024 @ 6:30 PM 
Pleasant Run Elementary, Cafeteria 

11780 Pippin Road, Cincinnati, OH 45231 

 

NORTHWEST LOCAL BOARD OF EDUCATION 

       Amy M. Wells 
      CFO/Treasurer 
 

 


